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On 20th April 2022, one day student’s seminar followed by inaugural ceremony of departmental 

Magazine named “Tarangini” and student wall Magazine named “Hardika” was organized by 

Sanskrit department of Srikrishna College, Bagula. The event was awhole day programme and 

held in ITC room of Srikrishna College.  

The event was commenced by the arrival of chief guests Dr.Palash Biswas, Assistant professor 

of Sanskrit and university and Dr.ShiladityaSatpathi, Assistant Professor of Chakdah College. 

Then our respected principal Dr.Sukdeb Ghosh and NAAC Coordinator PushpitaMahato, IQAC 

coordinator Mauha Ghosh and other dignitaries arrived at the event to enrich the programme. 

There was a colourful welcome followed by lightening lamp, melodious Stotra path by our 

students andaccompanied by a welcome speech of our respected Principal. Then our chief guests 

graced us with their valuable address. Then our invited guests with our respected principal 

inaugurated our departmental magazine “Tarangini”. It is a yearly magazine, contains articles, 

essays on selected topic written by both the students and the teachers. The plan of publishing the 

Departmental magazine approved by the College authority and an Editorial Board of six teachers 

were comprised. The chief Editor is Principal of the College, Dr, Sukdeb Ghosh, Editor is the 

Departmental Head, Mr.Rajib Sinha. And rest of the faculty members are selected as Co-editors. 

The Magazine offers the students a platform to show their creativity and express their literary 

talent with different kind of thoughts. The departmental head and other teachers lauded the 

efforts and hoped that the magazine would be published every year. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


